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             Dates for the Diaryr the Diary 
MAY JUNE 

10-20 May NAPLAN – Years 3 and 5 13 June Public Holiday - Queen’s Birthday 

13 May K-2 Assembly, 2:30pm-2:50pm 20 June  K-6 Assembly, 2:30pm- 3pm 

16 May K-6 Assembly, 2:30pm-3pm 27 June Wellbeing Week 

17 May ES1 Farm Excursion   

24 May Zone Cross Country   

26 May National Sorry Day   

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Facta 

Deeds Not Words Facta  
Non Verba 

Term 2 – Week 2 (6th May 2022) 

 
 

Concord Public School – 66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 
Tele:  (02) 9744 8427 or (02) 9744 8452 – Email: concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                           

 
 



 

Principal’Award Principal’s Awards / ntDear Parents  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome, everyone, to Term 2! We hope this first edition of the newsletter finds you and your 

family well as we launch into a brand-new term. 

 

I trust you have all had the opportunity to review the new operational guidelines from the 

Department of Education that we issued on 26 April 2022. Most of the layered COVID-smart 

measures you’ve come to know in recent months will continue this term. As we head into the 

cooler months, it is important that we are all aware of the main changes to the close contact 

requirements. Here is a summary: 

Change to close contact isolation requirements 

On Wednesday 20 April the NSW Premier announced that from 6pm Friday 22 April 2022, close 

contacts (including household contacts) could leave home isolation with certain restrictions. The 

announcement means that from Week 1 of Term 2, students and staff who are identified as 

close contacts will be able to attend school with the following risk mitigations in place: 

o You must notify the school if you/your child have been identified as a 

close contact and are intending to return to school. 

o You/your child should conduct a daily rapid antigen test (RAT) and receive 

a negative result each morning before attending school for 5 subsequent 

school days as part of your personal responsibility to minimise the risk of 

transmission. 

o Staff members and high school students must wear a mask indoors at all times 

except when eating or exercising. Primary school students are recommended 

to wear a mask indoors at all times (except when eating or exercising). 

o No student or staff member identified as a close contact will be permitted to 

participate in overnight excursions, including school camps. 

o Students and staff in SSPs or support classes or utilise assisted transport 

who are identified as close contacts must not attend school during this 

time. 

o Visitors in contact with students including volunteers, allied health partners 

and staff providing professional learning who are close contacts should 

conduct a daily RAT and return a negative result before attending a school or 

ECE site. They must also wear a mask indoors at all times (except when 

eating or exercising) if they are 12 years old or over. If attending a school 

site and interacting with students for an extended period of time, the 

visitor should advise the school that they are a close contact. 

Principal’s Message 



 

 

 

o In line with these changes, students with health conditions should speak with 

their treating medical practitioner or specialist to review their health support 

plan or COVID-19 action plan and speak with the school around any local 

considerations. 

In order to protect the students, staff members and family members who have serious health 

conditions, it is important that your child remains at home, even if they are displaying minor 

symptoms and/or testing negative on a RAT/PCR. If you are unsure on what to do, please 

contact the school before sending your child to school. As we move into the cooler months, it 

is important that we all take on this responsibility to protect our community. 
 

Rapid Antigen Test (RAT) Kits 

RAT kits were issued to the eldest child in each family last Tuesday. If your child was away on 

this day or if you are yet to receive your RATs, please contact the office. 

 
Eid Mubarak 

To all our families who celebrated Eid this week, Eid Mubarak to you all. We hope this has 

been a joyous time with family and friends. 

 

 
 

Cross Country 

Although the conditions were cold and wet yesterday morning when we made the decision to 

change the Cross Country arrangements, we were most fortunate that we had fine weather 

whilst we were at Queen Elizabeth Park. The decision on whether to go ahead or not is always 

very difficult and involves a great deal of assessment and risk management, with the students’ 

and staff’s safety as our main priority.  

As communicated on Skoolbag yesterday, our K-2 students and Inclusive Classes will get the 

opportunity to participate in the Cross Country Carnival here at school on Friday 20 May 2022, 

from 9:30am-11am. Parent and carers are most welcome to come along. A Covid-safe Plan for 

parents/carers attending will be issued on Skoolbag shortly. 

Principal’s Message, continued 



 

 

 

 
PSSA, 2022 

This week, our PSSA season commenced for our soccer and netball teams. Our teams have 

been training hard over the past few weeks. Good luck to our students and their coaches! 

 

 
Happy Mothers’ Day 

To all our mums, grandmothers, aunts and special people in our lives who help and support our 

children each and every day, Happy Mother’s Day for this coming Sunday. Have a wonderful day, 

enjoy being spoilt by your family and loved-ones. Without a doubt, the day will bring you many 

life-long memories. 

 

We hope you received your special rose, courtesy of our P&C who funded their purchase, to 

ensure that all our students have a rose to give to their mum/loved-one. Please also look out for 

our Mothers’ Day clip in this newsletter – our tribute to you.  

(Thank you, Ms Chen, for putting the clip together on behalf of the school). 

 

Anna Vountoulas 

Principal 

Concord Public School 

 
 

 

Principal’s Message, continued 



 

/ Pennant Proces 

 Please click on the image below. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mother’s Day Clip – Our tribute to you! 
 

https://www.youtube.com/embed/s_IHSXJ6bc4?feature=oembed
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Term 2 Assembly Dates 

 

Three Class Awards = 1 Principal’s Award 

Three Principal’s Awards = 1 Principal’s Pennant 

Note:  Class Awards and/or Principal’s Awards must be handed to the front 

office 2 days prior to the date of Assembly 
 

 
The next Assembly date for Term 2 - 2022 is now scheduled for: 

 
 

Week 4 – Monday, 16 May at 2:30pm via Zoom. 
 

Links to each event will be sent out before the date. 
 

 
 

Principal’s Awards / Pennant Process 
 



 

 

 

NAPLAN 2022 – Students in Year 3 and Year 5 
 
The National Assessment Program – Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN) is a point in time assessment of 
literacy and numeracy skills. Students in Years 3, 5, 7 and 9 participate in the annual tests in writing, reading, 
conventions of language (spelling, grammar and punctuation) and numeracy. All NSW schools will sit NAPLAN 
online in 2022.  
 
Our school will be participating in NAPLAN between 10 and 20 May 2022.  
 
Excessive preparation for NAPLAN is not recommended. Students can use the public demonstration site 
(https://www.nap.edu.au/online-assessment/public-demonstration-site) to familiarise themselves with the 
types of questions and tools available in NAPLAN. 
 
If you have any questions about NAPLAN, please contact your child’s teacher. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  NAPLAN 2022 

https://www.nap.edu.au/online-assessment/public-demonstration-site
https://www.nap.edu.au/online-assessment/public-demonstration-site


 

NAP NAPLAN 2022 
 

Camp 2022 

Camp is an experience that we will never forget. From the fun activities that brought us out of our 
comfort zones to the new and deeper relationships we formed with our peers. And not to forget all the 
laughs and memories that made up for the not so good food. The nice, fun and so cool instructors made 
the time we had there last for a lifetime. The coolest thing was the exclusive fire show that instructor 
Clayton performed just for us! We did a lot of fun activities like cannoning, rock climbing, archery, high 
ropes and fossiling to name a few but …our favourite activities for sure were the giant swing and making 
damper by the fire. What put camp over the top was the music the instructors would play for us as we 
travelled around the campsite. At night we would drink and eat milk and cookies as we sat by the fire 
roasting marshmallows. The best part of the day was snack time that we would have twice a day because 
we had snow cones which were so yummy. This would not have been possible without Ms Soteriou and 
all the teachers who came along, Mr Destefano, Mr Crisafulli, Miss Chen and Ms Zhang. Good luck Stage 
3 teacher organising camp next year because this one will be hard to top! 

No pressure! 

Andie and Aimee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Camp - 2022 
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  Class Item – 2E 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 
 



 

 



 

NO PARKING 
Signs like these are displayed within your school zone. Make sure you read the signs carefully before 

you move away from your vehicle as some ‘No Parking’ signs may have time restrictions associated 

with them. Council Rangers and NSW Police actively patrol school zones, especially during drop-off 

and pick-up time periods. Make the right choice and keep our students safe. 

 

 



 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 
  



 



 
 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 

 

Payment 

When making a payment online you can pay up to 3 DAYS before the due date of the payment. This is due 

to online transactions taking 48 hours to process. 

Other payment methods such as cash or cheque can also be sent to the front office and placed in the blue 

box labelled “School Post”. 

Please note that we do not accept online payment for uniform or canteen orders. Please see the uniform 

or canteen order form for payment details. 

Permission Notes 

If you have more than one child we need to have a note for each child, not all on one note please. 

Change of Contact/Address details 

Please inform the office immediately if you have changed your contact or address details, so we can contact 

you in case of an emergency. 

Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines 

If you give permission for your child to ride a bicycle or scooter to and/or from school and store it on the 

school grounds, please carefully read and sign the ‘Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines’ document (obtained 

from the Front Office). These signed forms are to be returned to the office. Once we have received the 

signed documentation, the school will record that your child has permission from you to ride to school. 

Please see the office for details. 

 

 

 

  

Message from the Office 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you aware that we are on Twitter? 
Follow us and see what is happening at Concord Public School 

 

 Concord Public School 
66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 

Email:  concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website:  www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Ph:  02 9744 8427 
 

 

Concord Public School on Twitter 

http://www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

